

Mr J Horsthuis Robinson's Ballapaddag Cooil Road Braddan

27th May 2009

Dear Mr Horsthuis

Re: MSPCA Family Fun Day Raffle

I am writing to you on behalf of all the Staff and Animals at the MSPCA to thank-you very much for the £25.00 voucher you kindly donated for the Family Fun Day Raffle which was held on Sunday 24th May 2009

The monies raised on the raffle totalled £116.00 and with all the events that were held on the day the amount raised came to just over £1,000 which is a fantastic amount.

The MSPCA does not receive any Government funding and relys purely on the kindness and generosity of the public through donations, subscriptions and legacies and also through holding fund raising events.

The MSPCA Family Fun Day is a yearly event which has become very well supported. Each year we are over whelmed with the support and generosity we receive from so many people.

Once again from all the staff and animals at the MSPCA we would like to say a very big thank-you.

All the monies raised from the Family Fun Day will go towards the day to day care of the many animals we have at the Sanctuary.

Yours faithfully

Jennie Cryer Reception Manager/

9inns

Animal Care Officer

MSPCA

AND ALL THE STAFF AND ANIMALS AT THE MSPCA

Patron - Lady Haddacks

MANX SOCIETY FOR THE PREVENTION OF CRUELTY TO ANIMALS